No : KSEI-9857/JKU/0414 Jakarta, ApriI_28th, 2014
Attachment : ---

To.
Directors of Account Holders
Indonesian Central Securities Depository

Re: Reminder of Clients’ Data Updates through Static Data Investor (SDI) Module of C-BEST
Dear Sir/Madam,

Following the implementation of Static Data Investor,and referring toBapepam and LK's
RegulationNumber V.D.10,regarding the Know Your Customers Principles, we hereby are requesting
Securities Company and Custodian Bank to update and complete its Clients’ Data, as well as
submitting such data to KSEIl. The updated Clients’ data should be submitted by using the Static Data
Investor (SDI) module of C-BEST in the Modify Investorsection.

The updated Clients’ data should be submitted before December 30, 2014. Nevertheless, in order to
avoid any backlog in the data processing bythe end of the year, it is advised that such data updates
to be performed immediately.

Please also be informed that we do not perform the Sub Securities Account administration withthe
previous procedures. The clients’ data updates will only be conducted byusing the SDI Module.

Should you have any further questions, please kindly contact KSEI’sSecurities Management Unit by
e-mail to:pr@ksei.co.id,orKSEl’s Call Center at +6221-515-2855.

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.

Sincerely yours,
Indonesian Central Securities Depository

Sulistyo Budi GusrinaldiAkhyar
Director Head of Custodian Service Division

Chief Executive Officer of Capital Market —Financial Services Authority

Directors of Securities Transaction and Institution Directorate—Financial Services Authority
Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange

Directors of Indonesia Clearing and Guarantee Corporation
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